
William MacGregor Primary School 
Glascote Road 

Tamworth 
Staffordshire 

B77 2AF 
 

01827 215600 
office@williammacgregor.staffs.sch.uk 

 www.williammacgregor.com 
Head Teacher – Mrs Suzie Norton 

 
 

 
10th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
Y5 Staffordshire Regiment Museum 

 
We are pleased to inform you we are planning a visit to the Staffordshire Regiment Museum, 
Lichfield on Wednesday 16th October 2019. This visit will support and enhance the children’s 
learning for the Autumn Term. 
 
The visit will be taking place during school time, we ask for a voluntary contribution of £12.00 for 
each child.  It will not be possible for the visits to go ahead if sufficient contributions to cover the 
cost of the visit are not received. Payment will need to be made via ParentPay by Friday 4th October 
2019. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.15am and will arrive back at school at approximately 14.30 so the 
children will arrive and leave at normal time. Children will be required to wear their school uniform. 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch, with no glass bottles or fizzy drinks. If your child is in 
receipt of free school meals they will be provided with a packed lunch. 
  
Please ensure that your child takes with them any current medication necessary and that it is clearly 
labelled with their name (for example, Asthma inhalers.) This is essential, as children will not be able 
to accompany us without the medication that they may need. 
 
On Parent Pay there is now a consent to the above tick box. This will now mean you do not need to 
return a reply slip and by ticking the box you consent to your child attending the trip. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Noakes & Mrs Jones 
Y5 Class Teachers 
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